
ATTENTION PARENTS OF GRADUATES 
CLASS OF 2019 

 
We apologize for the disappointing news regarding 
diploma picture included in the graduation letter you 
received yesterday. The cost of having photographers 
present for these pictures far exceeds the number of 
packages sold. Only 28 parents purchased these 
packages last year, causing Lifetouch to discontinue 
this service. Due to community feedback, Lifetouch 
has agreed to continue photographing our students 
receiving their diploma. Please consider purchasing 
this picture, as this is a service provided by 
Lifetouch. Information will be included in the 
graduation program and through email 
communication. Thank you for your continued 
involvement and support. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


